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post-Script 
Phi Delta Chi Alpha Sigma Alumni Association  

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Alpha Sigma Alumni  
Association Meeting 

At Palmer Place 
 

Sunday February 19th 
6:30pm 

 
Palmer Place is located at:  
56 S. La Grange Rd (US 
Hwy. 12) La Grange, IL 
60525, Phone: (708) 482-

7127. 
 

Alpha Sigma Collegiate 
Chapter Alumni 

Roundtable  Dinner 
 

Wednesday April 12th 
5pm or 6pm start  

 
UIC College of Pharmacy. 

Please see page 2 of the 
post-Script for more  

information!  Alumni are 
needed for this event! 

 
Midwest Region Meeting 

 
Hosted By Alpha Chapter 

April 7th-9th 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 

 
Please see pages 3 & 4  of 
the post-Script for more in-

formation! 
 

Visit us on the web at:  
www.pdc-chicago.org  

    The Alumni Association wishes everyone a wonderful holiday season and a 
prosperous New Year!  For over fifty glorious years, the Alpha Sigma Chapter 
has been a leader on the University of Illinois campus.  The actives and the 
chapter’s 48 new initiates are very appreciative of the Alumni Association's sup-
port.  The Alpha Sigma collegiate chapter is one of the largest, most dedicated, 
and motivated student organizations on the University of Illinois campus.  Every 
year we have given money or donated our time to help support professional and 
community projects.  This year we helped to defer travel expenses for several 
actives wishing to attend the “Grand Council” in San Antonio, Texas.  Our 
chapter was once again well represented at a nationally sponsored event.  The 
alumni chapter has also donated money to allow the collegiate chapter brothers 
to become CPR certified.  We appreciate all of the support our membership has 
given to the Alumni Association. Our success depends upon this support. 
Thank YOU!!!  
 
      This year's annual "Founder's Day Continuing Education Program” at the 
Clubhouse Restaurant was appreciated by all that attended.  Special thanks to all 
that helped with the event (Brother Richard Lewis for the ACPE accreditation 
and Brother Amy Lodolce for organizing the money distribution).  We wish all 
of our Phi Delta Chi Brothers a great New Year, and we hope to see you at some 
of our alumni sponsored events in 2006! 
 
AAAE, 
 
Ray Traficante 
Alpha Sigma 388 

10th Anniversary 
1995-2005 

Happy Holidays!!! 



Fall 2005 Retrospective 
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This fall, the Alpha Sigma student chapter had a very successful rush!  This group of pledges has 
shown themselves to be awesome pledges and have really enjoyed our pledging process.  During the first 
semester, the pledges made a great effort to become part of the chapter and learn about our national tradi-
tions.  For instance, as a group, our new Brothers raised more than $1700 toward St. Jude Children’s Re-
search Foundation as a part of our national philanthropic endeavor by having a bowl-a-thon.  Even more, 
they’re excited about the Regional Meeting in Ann Arbor and are excited to represent out chapter. How-
ever, before they could become Brothers, they would have to survive Brotherhood and Initiation!  
 

Having 48 pledges, we thought we were going to be in for two very long nights, however, with the 
amazing organizational skills of the WVC, Beatrice Drambarean, we were able to finish at a reasonable 
time.  Both nights started out with a flurry of activity.  Rooms needed to be arranged, supplies needed to be 
purchased and kept cold, and the pledges needed to be outside singing!  Well, the nights went pretty 
smoothly, despite the large number of pledges, and I think that the pledges learned a lot about our Brother-
hood.  Our chapter was very lucky to have our advisors, Alumni, and Brothers from other chapters at these 
events to help us teach our pledges the traditions of Phi Delta Chi. I am so proud of each of our new Broth-
ers for getting through the pledging process.  They are such an amazing group of people, and I can’t wait to 
see them in action in the active Alpha Sigma chapter.   
 
AAAE, 
 
Beth Nochowitz 
Worthy Chief Counselor 

Alpha Sigma Alumni Roundtable Dinner Spring 2006 

Fellow Alumni Brothers, 
 
Each year the Collegiate Chapter holds an Alumni Roundtable Dinner, where you “the Alumni” are brought 
in to share your knowledge and experiences in your field of pharmacy practice.  The Collegiate Brothers 
look forward to this event, as they have the opportunity to gain information about what pharmacists really 
do. 
 
The Collegiate Chapter is looking for participants from all areas of pharmacy practice.  So if you would like 
to participate, please contact Eva Cygan (WAL – Worthy Alumni Liaison) at: ecygan81@yahoo.com and 
let her know that you are interested in attending and participating the Annual Alumni Roundtable Dinner.  
Food and beverages will be served! 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Christopher Dymon 
Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Correspondent 
Midwest Region Director of Alumni Affairs 



Midwest Region Meeting 2006 
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Phi Delta Chi Midwest Regional Meeting 
Ann Arbor, Michigan  April 7th-9th, 2006 

 
Join Alpha in Celebrating Brotherhood and History at the Original Chapter!! 

 
            The very first chapter in the history of Phi Delta Chi is inviting you to join us in having a weekend 
of bonding and examining the history of our wonderful fraternity.  The Midwest Regional Meeting will be 
held at the Courtyard by Marriot in Ann Arbor.  Come and see how the organization was founded and visit 
the footsteps set by Prescott, including his gravesite to pay tribute to our leader.  Also see the famous Big 
House that may be the most famous football stadium in the nation, party downtown at Main St. in a few of 
its many bars and taverns, visit the national headquarters of Pfizer, and stroll down the farmers market at 
Kerry Town.  
 
            We are planning a fantastic weekend full of quality Brotherhood time, nights out on the town, semi-
nars, possibly a mini career fair to look at pre and post-graduate jobs, and with enough fanfare, a deejay 
with karaoke to test our good and sometimes bad music skills!  Come one and all to enjoy an exciting and 
fun filled weekend in Ann Arbor, making this Regional meeting the most successful meeting ever! 
 
            A room at the Marriot costs $89 per night, with up to four people per room.  Please book you room 
by calling (734) 995-5900 and mention the Phi Delta Chi Room Block.  Check in time is Friday, April 7th at 
3pm, and check out time is Sunday, April 9th at 12pm.  Either drive with your fellow brothers to the event, 
or fly into the Detroit Metropolitan Airport which is approximately 30 minutes from Ann Arbor and take a 
taxi service for $45 one way.  
 
Hotel Information:                                                     Taxi Information:   
Courtyard by Marriot                                                   Metro Airport Taxis 
3205 Boardwalk                                                           800-745-5191 
Ann Arbor, MI  48108 
734-995-5900 
 
Regional Meeting Contacts: 
Long Hoang – WCC Alpha  
Cell:  (720) 231-4139 
Email: longh@umich.edu 
 
Brock Howard – Regional Correspondent 
Cell:  (612) 202-9586 
Email:  howa0157@umn.edu 
 

We look forward to seeing you in April 2006! 
 

The Registration Form is on the next page! 



Midwest Region Meeting 2006 Registration Form 
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By February 17th, 2006 
 

Please fill out the registration from below and mail it in with a check or money order payable to:  Phi Delta 
Chi for $70 
 

After February 17th 2006, the following registration fees apply: 
February 17th to April 1st:  $80 

Onsite:  $85 
 

 
Registration Form – April 2006 

 
 
                                                Mail To:    Anne Chai 
                                                                  1427 Wisteria Dr. 
                                                                  Ann Arbor, MI  48104 
 
 
School: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Chapter: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
First Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Last Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Status (please check):     Active: ____           Alumni: ____     Pledge: ____ 
 
Officer/Committee Position At Your Chapter: _________________________________ 
 
Midwest Regional Meeting T-shirt $10.00 Prepaid Only: 
Size (please check):  S: ____   M: ____  L: ____  XL: ____  XXL: ____ 
 
If you choose to order a T-shirt please add $10.00 to your registration fee. 
 
Amount Enclosed (Check or Money Order):  $_________________________________ 
 



Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2005-2006 
 
Name of Alum:                                                                                                                                                
 
Chapter:                                                                                               Year of Graduation:                             
 
City, State, Zip Code:                                                                                                                                      
 
E-mail:                                                                                                Phone:                                                  
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:                                                                                                                             
 
Voluntary Donation to the Memorial Scholarship Fund (enter amount): $                                                     

 
Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.    

 
Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm 

 
Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 

Mail payments to: Chris Dymon - 5864 N. Melvina Ave. Chicago, IL 60646-5306 
 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join the Alumni Association! 
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Annual Membership Drive & Dues Renewal 

            With the winter months, comes the time for members to renew their dues.  We now offer more op-
tions than ever before to renew your dues online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm or via regular 
mail as listed below.   
 
            Your dues and donations help us to continue the website, create newsletters, develop CE dinners, 
further build the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund, and most of all, help the Collegiate Chapter with their 
events and trips. 
 
            If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not members yet, feel free to pass this newsletter along 
so we can continue to grow and to be the leading Alumni Chapter in Phi Delta Chi!   
 

             To all the Brothers that have already paid their dues, we thank you!!! 


